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UCHOOSE REWARDS® IS HERE!

Have you heard about our new 
credit card offering? FDLCU 
now has three credit cards to 
choose from: Classic, Secured, or 
UChoose Rewards®. 

UChoose Rewards® gives you 
more flexibility and choice 
than ever when it comes to 
redeeming your rewards points. 
You can choose from things like 
merchandise, travel experiences, 
event tickets, gift cards, and more.

Apply today so you start earning 
points on every dollar!

RONALD MCDONALD TAB DRIVE

In our lobby, we have made and 
placed a large “Ronald McDonald 
House” tab drop-box (shown 
below). So far this year, employees 
and members have already filled 
the box completely. All tabs 
collected are donated to the Ronald 
McDonald House for their tab 
collection day. FDLCU is also 
proud to share that our employees 
donated $240 to Ronald McDonald 
House Charities of Eastern WI 
during the month of July.

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS:
•	 COLUMBUS DAY
  Monday, October 11

•	 THANKSGIVING 
Thursday, November 25

•	 CHRISTMAS
  Friday, December 24 @ 12pm
  Saturday, December 25

•	 NEW YEAR’S DAY
  Saturday, January 1

UPCOMING EVENTS:
•	 BASKETS OF HOPE
  October - December

OUR MISSION:
TO CREATE EXCEPTIONAL 
MEMBER EXPERIENCES.

STAY UPDATED & ACCESS 
ALL OF YOUR ACCOUNTS 
24/7 AT FDLCU.com

https://fdlcu.com/credit-card.html
https://fdlcu.com/credit-card.html


91 N Pioneer Road, Fond du Lac, WI 54935-1005
PHONE: (920) 921-1123   |   FAX: (920) 921-2460

FDLCU’S 2022 BOARD MEMBER ELECTION

Are you interested in becoming a member of our Board of Directors? If 
you’d like to be more involved in the credit union difference and have 
a strong desire in being a part of Fond du Lac Credit Union’s success 
and growth, we encourage you to apply for a position on the Board of 
Directors. Simply submit your application to our location at 91 N Pioneer
Road by December 1, 2021 for our Nominating Committee to review.
A voting ballot will be included in the next quarterly newsletter, January 
2022. If you have any questions about the nomination process or election, 
please contact Scott Roesch, President, at (920) 921-1123.

WE HAD SO MUCH FUN AT FONDUE FEST

Fond du Lac Credit Union stopped out at Fondue Fest on Saturday, 
September 11, and brought games and prizes to the Kid’s Zone. Thanks to 
all who visited and played “Pin the Coin on the Pig” or guessed how much 
money was in the FDLCU Piggy Bank. The official total came to $38.38! 
Congratulations to Rose, who guessed $38.23.

YOUTH SOCCER SPONSOR

This year, FDLCU sponsored the 
U4 Little Kicker, a program that 
is geared towards kids who are in 
Pre-K. The Little Kickers had a 
tournament with four other teams at 
the end of the summer, where they 
all were awarded medals.

7 MONEY HABITS THAT CAN BOOST YOUR CREDIT SCORE

(1) Pay bills early. Timely monthly payments are the best way to boost 
your score. (2) Multiple payments. Make more than one monthly payment 
toward your credit card bill. (3) Sign up for alerts. Sign up for credit card 
balance and payment due date alerts so you never miss a payment.  
(4) Max out monthly payments. Every dollar counts. Pay whatever you 
can reasonably afford beyond the minimum. (5) Sign up for Experian 
Boost. Make your monthly utility bills count toward your credit score 
when you sign up. (6) Check your credit report. Look for fraudulent 
charges and dispute anything that is suspicious. (7) Don’t open new cards. 
Keep the ones you have open, but don’t start a new credit line when trying 
to improve your score. 

CHRISTMAS CLUB REMINDER

If you have a Christmas Club 
Savings Account, your funds were 
automatically transferred to your 
regular Share account at the end 
of September. The 2021 Christmas 
Club dividend rate is 0.06% APY. 
Happy Holiday Shopping!

MEDICARE SEMINAR

Fond du Lac Credit Union is 
happy to host a free Medicare 
Seminar presented by Shelly 
Squier. The seminar will be held in 
our conference room on Tuesday, 
October 26, with two meetings being 
held. The first will be at 1pm and the 
second at 6pm. Call or stop in today 
to reserve your spot.

https://fdlcu.com/sft1081/board-of-directors-application-form.pdf.

